
November 16, 2020 

 

I am a registered nurse in the State of Ohio.  I have been a telephone nurse case manager for greater 
than 20 years with licensure currently in CA, FL, NJ, NY, NC, and PA.  I am currently in need of obtaining 
more licensure because for my job I do telephonic nurse case management in many states that require a 
license in their state.  Currently my employer is being gracious and paying for licensure in the current 
states I have.  They have, however, drafted a new policy that a nursing compact licensure is required to 
be hired. I am grandfathered.  This is becoming a common requirement as employers are not wanting to 
have to pay for multiple licenses, therefore, only hiring nurses with a compact license.   

In order to find jobs in telephonic nurse case management Ohio nurses need to have a compact license 
and I hope this can be put in place as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

 

Anita Lynette Calvin 
Nurse Case Manager 
Ohio RN245674 
1196 Curtis Avenue  
Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221 
330-571-4504 


